
CHRISTMAS HAMPER DONATIONS 

We are appealing for donations for our Christmas Hamper to raffle at 
The Fair Before Christmas 25th November 2023 

It would be greatly appreciated if you could you help by donating.  
Please make sure all produce is well dated (at least 3 months into 2024) and please, no fresh produce or perishables.  

Below is a list of recommendations 
 

Small box of Tea Bags, 
Small Jar of Coffee, 
Shortbread Biscuits, 
Biscuits for cheese, 

Jar of Olives, 
Tin of Carrot , 

Tin of Peas, 
Box of Dates, Nuts, 

Chocolates, 
Tin of Ham, 
Tin of Spam, 

Tin of Potatoes, 
Small box of Paxo stuffing, 

Jar of Jam, 
Jar of Marmalade, 

Jar of Chutney, 
Small silver pickles, 

Two Individual Christmas puddings, 
Miniature Brandy, 
Yule log, Truffles, 

Gingerbread, 
Box of mince pies, 

Wine, Champagne lol, 
Old fashioned Christmas sweets or candy canes, 

Cat/Dog Treats, 
 

If you wish to donate other items that would be appropriate for other raffle prizes they are 
always greatly appreciated. Please new items only. 

 
 

 Whatever is not used for the Hamper will be donated to the food bank.  
Thanks everyone.  

Karen Evans Vice Chair/Event Organiser 
 

Please bring items along to the Flea Market on Saturday 11th November 2023  
and leave at the welcome desk, Thank you. 


